From: Isarchin

To: Robin Proebsting
Subject: Public hearing requested on East Seattle School/Boys and Girls Club property
Date: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 2:08:15 PM

| am hereby requesting a public hearing on this land use application. It is not an
appropriate use of this property, and also reneges on the agreement that at least a
portion of this property was to be allocated to baseball fields and other public use.
Failure to schedule this hearing will result in legal action against the City of Mercer

Island.

Larry Sarchin
2920 76th Ave SE
Mercer Island, WA 98040
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